From: Alexander Potter

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: May 29, 2020

Subject: 0424-EX-CN-2020

Message:
STOP BUZZER POC

In the case Umbra SAR (Umbra-2001) transmissions need to be stopped for any reason for the license
obtained under file number 0424-EX-CN-2020 please contact the following POC&rsquo;s as needed:

Alexander Potter: 805-570-9221
Mike Francis: 805-453-9102
Marcus Chevitarese:  805-456-9565



